Dear Parents and Carers,

We are currently conducting a review of our current Positive Behaviour for Learning Policy and procedures. Parent/Carer voice is important to us and we would like to hear your thoughts on what you think works well and what you think we could improve on. This is an anonymous survey. We are also conducting a survey with staff and students.

Please see below the link for our survey. We have set the deadline for Monday 25th April and would appreciate your time and thoughts on this matter.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B_HLllWrskmw7Ov9Af8xPG5GNWrfXnVOrQQJEE7LYH1UQ0ZaWjRIVjA5VzJSTzMyS1AxNE40OFQ0Sy4u

Kind regards,
Ms Philippou and Ms Pratt


